

From now through August, you'll receive the weekly New Raider News newsletter, with all the information you need to know as an incoming student. You'll get reminders about next steps and tips to prepare for life on campus. Come fall, you'll be ready.

Getting Involved at Mount Union

At Mount Union, education takes place everywhere. Take what you're doing in the classroom and put some of that academic knowledge to use in one of Mount Union's 80+ student organizations, community service opportunities, by joining a fraternity or sorority, theatre production, musical ensemble, and/or intramural or athletic team. Some of your most memorable experiences might happen within one of the many student life offerings that await you at the University.

Through engagement in <u>campus activities</u>, <u>programs</u>, or <u>spiritual life</u>, you'll make meaningful connections within the campus community – peers, faculty, staff, and community members – as well as gain a wider variety of knowledge and skills to truly get the most out of the years spent here. Make lifelong friends, build important career-necessary skills, and most important, create your own memorable Mount Union experience.



Register for Preview

Preview sessions are filling quickly. Register ASAP to secure a spot for one of your preferred sessions!

Past Editions of NRN

View previous editions of NRN issue, we've got you covered.

New Student Checklists

View the First-Time Student on our website. If you miss an Checklist for a detailed timeline of your next steps.

Register for Preview

View Past Editions

View Checklist

Sincerely, Office of First Year Initiatives University of Mount Union

Email: firstyear@mountunion.edu

Phone: (330) 823-8685

CONNECT WITH US











